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Attendance for this week 

Y1C 100% Expected attendance 

RecP, Y4/5D, Y6Ke 99% Expected attendance 

Y1D, Y2F 96% Expected attendance 

RecM, Y3M 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y2M, Y4/5C, Y6Ki 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y3K 90% Risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Lowgan Jax 

Rec M Rec P Y1C Y1 D Y2 M Y2F 

Alana Rose Savanna Max Vinnie Lily 

Riley Jakobi Teddy  Lillie Ellyana Bryanna 

Y3K Y3M Y4/5C Y4/5D Y6 Ki Y6Ke 

Juan Kodey Sophia Jasmine Taio Jake 

Noah Junaid Archie Jake Alfie Archie 

Diary Dates 

• 05.10.22 – Parents Evening 

• 06.10.22 – Parents Evening 

• 22.10.22 – October Half Term 

• 31.10.22 – Return to school 

• 08.12.22 – Rec/Y6 Flu Spray 

• 23.12.22 – 08.01.23 Christmas Holiday 

• 09.01.23 Return to school 

• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 

• 27.02.23 – Return to school 

 

Science Quality Mark 

I am pleased to announce that 

we have been awarded the 

Primary Science Quality Mark 

(PQSM), Miss Dilks has been 

working extremely hard over the 

last year to help us achieve the 

award.  
 

Through the process, Miss DIlks has 

developed a clear intent and 

aspirational vision for science and 

has raised the profile and quality 

of science across the whole 

school. Well done Miss DIlks! 

 

Parking Outside School 

I have had several  

complaints from staff and  

visitors who are trying to  

access the car park. At no  

point should anyone be  

parking in front of the school  

gate, when visitors cannot get in, they end 

up blocking the main road which in turn 

makes it exceptionally dangerous for our 

children coming to and leaving school. 

 

I appreciate I have posted about parking 

several times, but it appears the message 

has not reached the relevant people. 

Please think about the safety of all of the 

children who come to North Wingfield. 

Hello Yellow 

On Monday 10th October, we will be  

supporting World Mental Health’s Hello Yellow 

day. We are inviting children to come to  

school wearing something yellow (hair bobble, 

socks, badge, t-shirt) with their uniform. If you are able to 

send your child with a small contribution, we will donate 

half of the funds raised to Hello Yellow and use the other 

half to spend on our children’s mental health and 

wellbeing. 

 

Parents Evening 

Next Wednesday and Thursday we  

are holding our parents’ evenings.  

Each parent is allocated a 10-minute slot. If you 

have additional things you would like to discuss, 

please arrange to meet your child’s teacher at 

a different time. 
 


